
e Commonwealth Edison 
One First National Plaza. Chicago, Illinois 
Address Reply to: Post Office Box 767 
Chicago, Illinois 60690 

,I '• ,, . : . 

January 19, 1981 

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director 
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, DC 20555 · 

Subject: Commonwealth Edison Company 
Emergency Preparedness - Offsite 
Dose Calculation System (ODCS) 
Dresden Station Units 1, 2, and 3 
Quad Cities Station Uhits l and 2 
Zion Station Units and 2 
LaSalle County Station Units l and 2 -
Byron Station Units l and 2 
Braidwood Station Units l and 2 
NRC Docket Nos. 50-10/237/249, 
50-254/265, 50-295/304, 50-373/374, 
50-454/455/456/457 

References (1): J. S. Abel letter to D. G. Eisenhut 
dated December 15, 1980 

(2): W. F. Naughton letter to H. R. Denton 
dated August 29, 1980 

Dear Mr. Denton: 

•• • '"1 

In support of the materials presented in Reference (1) 
regarding meteorologi-cal data requirements under NUREG-0737 Task 
III.A.2., Commonwealth Edison submits the enclosed Offsite Dose 
Calculation System (ODCS) description. These materials were 
submitted to the NRC earlier on.the Zion Station dockets in 
Reference (2), and are provided herewith on all Commonwealth Edison 
nuclear station dockets. 

In the event there are any questions in this regard, please 
direct them to this office. One (1) signed original and twenty-four 
(24) copies of this letter and twenty-five (25) copies of the ODCS 
are submitted for your review. 

Very truly yours, 

4~~4e--
L. o. DelGeorge 
Nuclear Licen~ing Administrator 

cc: A. Bournia, NRR (2 copies w/att.) 

J. G. Keppler) NRC - RIII (3 copies w/att.) 
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